
Kreps, Alexander 

From: Trotta, Jacqueline 
Sent: 
To: 

Thursday, December 03, 2015 1:40 PM 
Kreps, Alexander 

Cc: Johnson, Miles 
Subject: RE: Enforcement Check 

Alex, 

There are no enforcement issues with permit AR0047384. I believe Tommi is the EA for the general permit. 

Thanks, 

Jacqueline Trotta 
Enforcement Analyst 
Water Division 
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality 
5301 Northshore Drive 
North Little Rock, AR 72118 
501-682-0632 

From: Kreps, Alexander 
Sent: Thursday, December 03, 2015 1:22PM 
To: Johnson, Miles 
Cc: Trotta, Jacqueline; McDonald, Scott; Healey, Richard 
Subject: Enforcement Check 

Miles, 

Does Enforcement have an issue with the following permits with Anthony Forest Products Company- Urbana Sawmill? 

ARG550398 
AR0047384 

They have changed their name from Anthony Forest Products Company to Anthony Forest Products Company, LLC. 

Please contact me with any questions. 

Regards, 

Alex Kreps 
Engineer, NPDES 
ADEQ Water Division 
Phone: (501} 682-0619 
Fax: {501} 682-0880 Attn: kreps 
kreps@adeq.state.ar.us 
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Kreps, Alexander 

From: Wilson, Tabatha 
Sent: 
To: 

Wednesday, November 25, 2015 2:11 PM 
Kreps, Alexander 

Subject: FW: Anthony Forest Products, LLC 

Follow Up Flag: 
Flag Status: 

You will need this. 

Thanks. 

Tabatha 

Follow up 
Flagged 

From: Josh Haar [mailto:jhaar@conversiontechnology.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 25, 2015 8:46AM 
To: Water Permit Application 
Cc: Phil Witter; PH Haroz; Hope.Duckworth@klgates.com; Franchina, Dave 
Subject: RE: Anthony Forest Products, LLC 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I have updated the email below with the correct company name (Anthony Forest Products Company, LLC). 
Please update this in your records. 

Sincerely, 

Josh Haar, EfT 
Engineering Manager 
Conversion Technology, Inc. 
Office: (770) 263-6330, ext. 113 
Cell: (770) 500-5370 

From: Josh Haar 
Sent: Wednesday, November 25, 2015 8:50AM 
To: 'water.permit.application@adeq.state.ar.us' <water.permit.application@adeq.state.ar.us> 
Cc: 'Phil Witter' <pwitter@scotchgulf.com>; PH Haroz <pharoz@conversiontechnology.com>; 
'Hope. Duckworth@ klgates.com' <Hope. Duckworth@ klgates.com> 
Subject: Anthony Forest Products, LLC 

To Whom It May Concern, 

We previously submitted an NPDES Wastewater Permit (Permit# AR00047384) and Individual Treatment 
Systems General Permit (Permit ARG550000, Permit Tracking No. ARG550398) Permit Transfer Forms for the 
Anthony Forest Products Company, LLC facility in Urbana, AR. 

At the time of the submittals the new company had not yet received confirmation of registration with the 
secretary of state and therefore could not submit the Disclosure Statement as required by the Permit Transfer 
Forms. This email is to update those submittals with the attached disclosure form. 
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For your reference I have also attached scanned copies of the signed Permit Transfer Forms for both permits. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me at (770) 263-6330, x.113. 

Sincerely, 

Josh Haar, EIT 
Engineering Manager 
Conversion Technology, Inc. 
Office: (770) 263-6330, ext. 113 
Cell: (770) 500-5370 
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